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24th October 2021 

FCR AGM 

A reminder that the AGM will be held on Thursday 4th November 2021, registration from 6.30 pm 

with the meeting commencing at 7.00 pm, the venue is the Densford Civil offices in Osborne Park. 

Refreshments will be served at the conclusion of the meeting. Attached to this newsletter is a copy 

of the AGM agenda. 

 

FCR End of Season Prize Giving Dinner 

The End of Season Prize Giving Dinner will be held on Saturday 27th November 2021 at the Melville 

Glades Golf Club, 51 Beasley Road, Leeming. There will be a two course meal and the cost will be $35 

per head. There will be a full bar available at club prices.  

The meal will be served at 7.30 

All FCR members, family, friends and supporters are welcome. 

Please let me know if you will be attending and transfer payment to the FCR account below; 

Formula Classic Racing Inc. 

BSB;  016 112 

Account; 4237 55122 

When paying please include your name in the notation. 

 



 

2021 Formula Classic Final Round  

The final round. 

Date    Venue   Event 

November 13th    Wanneroo  Night Masters 

We had a very good field of cars for the last round at Wanneroo, 16 entries. Let’s see if we 

can end the season on a high note and put out a big field of cars for the final round of the 

2021 season. 

 

The Season’s Points Tally 

To see the season’s points tally to date, please go the CDC website; 

 

http://www.cdcwa.byethost22.com 

 

FCR 2021 Handicap Standings to Date 

    Pts      Pts 

Marty Bullock   96  Andrew Nielson   41 
Ricky Virago   93  Craig Thompson  36  
Simon Alderson   85  Dave Turner   34 
Glenn Swarbrick  69  Harvey Leys   26 
Lance Carwardine  69  Allan Jones   17 
Leon Magistro   65  Stuart Kostera   16 
Allan Ould   64  Brian Searles   13 
John Rowe   59  John Hurney    7 
Bob Creasy   45 
Bill Norman   44 
 
With one round to go there are still a lot of points to be racing for. 
 

Post race meeting social get togther 

This season we have instigated post racing meeting social gatherings that have been very popular 

and well attended. On behalf of FCR I’d like to thank both Andrew Neilson and Jamie Kerkhoff for 

making their sheds and facilities available for these get togethers. Andrew in particular has been 

very generous in allowing us the use of his beer fridge and providing much of the beer too. The 

responsibility falls to all FCR members to help keep the fridge stocked for all our enjoyment. 

 



FCR Website 

Further work has been undertaken on upgrading the FCR website, a couple of features on the 

website are the race reports and classified advertisements. If you wish to place a sale or wanted 

advertisement please send the information to me and I’ll get it placed on the website.. 

Lost 

Andrew Neilson lost his Goodacre tyre pressure gauge at the last Collie meeting, if anyone has 

picked it up could you please contact me or Andrew directly. 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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